
Open Evening
12th October 2023 6-8pm

The students, staff and governors warmly invite families to our 
Open Evening at Beetons Way

Headteacher’s presentation: 6pm and 7pm - Main Hall

Ambition – Respect - Curiosity - Independence - Determination

Come and explore our excellent facilities and meet our friendly community 
of staff and students and find out how we do things 

The County Way!



Open Days
Year 7 students starting at County High School in September 2024 

will be based at Beetons Way. However we invite you to visit both our 
current sites (Oliver Road and Beetons Way) so that you can see for 

yourself the well established culture of learning and high 
engagement across our school.

Come and see our amazing students in action! Book onto a school tour 
of both or either sites:

  
26th September	    27th September		   28th September
3rd October		     4th October			   5th October
10th October		     11th October		   12th October

All tours start at 9:15am

Tuesday			     Wednesday			   Thursday
    

Use the QR code: Or phone to book a place:

    01284 754857

School Transport: those students joining Year 7 in 2024 will be entitled to free transport if the 
shortest available walking route is 3 miles or more from the Oliver Road site (even though they 

will attend the Beetons Way site) and the Oliver Road site is their nearest school.


